
From: Les and Chris Arthun
To: Bird, Rob
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Associate Water Judge
Date: Thursday, December 12, 2024 8:39:00 PM

To Whom It May Concern,
I am Les Arthun, President of Arthun Ranch Inc. We have many water rights and needed a
very competent Water Rights Lawyer and found Bina Peters.
I am writing this letter of support for Bina R. Peters in her effort to become the next Associate
Water Judge at the Waster Court. Bina has been our water rights lawyer beginning in January
of 2021. Bina worked diligently to correct a series of water right issues for us in a very concise
and expedient manner. 
Bina has several years of experience in Montana Water Law with Montanas of various
backgrounds and businesses giving her a better overview of the law and how it should be
administered. Bina has also worked with Water Judges in mediation of a number of Water
Cases.
We at Arthun Ranch Inc. have been very well represented by a very proficient 
Water Right Lawyer, Bina Peters. We are very certain that Bina will perform the duties of the
Associate Water Judge in the same fashion that she helped Arthun Ranch Inc.
We fully support Bina R. Peters for the Associate Water Judge position even though we will
be losing an excellent water rights lawyer!
Sincerely,
Les Arthun
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